
From: jwarkentin@sbcglobal.net
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter - 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Date: Thursday, November 03, 2016 10:52:05 AM

We replaced our front lawn with drought tolerant landscape.  This was at considerable expense to us
and no real return on investment.  Part of our reason for doing this was to conserve water for our
rich farmland.  Now I hear water is being wasted in the millions of  acre-feet.  We all need to do our
part in conserving the precious little water in California.  Do let it go wasted into the ocean.
Concerned Citizen,
Jim Warkentin
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